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3. COUNCIL REPRESENTATIVES TO THE  
CANTERBURY JOINT STANDING COMMITTEE 

 
Officer responsible Author 
City Water and Waste Manager Kevin Roche, DDI 371-1536 

 
 Following the triennial local government elections on 13 October 2001 it will be necessary for member 

Councils to appoint elected representatives to the Canterbury Joint Standing Committee as per the 
Constituting Agreement. 

 
 As indicated in the agenda for the Canterbury Waste Subcommittee, the initial meeting of the 

Canterbury Joint Standing Committee is proposed for 19 November 2001 and a complete quorum will 
again be required for this meeting to allow for the election of a Chairman and appointment of the 
Subcommittee. 

 
 Chairman’s 
 Recommendation: That member Councils note the above requirement. 


